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SJ/DM            27th February 2018 

 

Dear Parent/ Carer, 

Your child will be completing Year 2 SATs tests during May in Reading, Grammar, Punctuation and 

Spelling and Maths. 

We would like to invite you to attend a SATs workshop on Wednesday 7th March in the infant hall. 

During this workshop we will provide you with information about the tests and how you can help your 

child at home.  Please complete the slip below to confirm which session you would like to attend and 

then pass it to your child’s class teacher. 

Thank you for you continued support and we look forward to seeing you. 

Yours faithfully, 

S Jones 

Mrs S. Jones 
Phase 2 Leader 

 

Reply Slip Year 2 SATs Workshop 

 

I will be attending the Year 2 SATs workshop on Wednesday 7th March at 2:30pm. Yes/No 

I will be attending the Year 2 SATs workshop on Wednesday 7th March at 5.30pm. Yes/No 

 

Child’s name: ……………………………………………………………………………………… Class: ………………… 

Signed: ………………………………………………………………………… Parent/ Carer 

 



 

  


